


From: Robert Leibman
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing; Weiner, Greg (CI-StPaul); Mary@fortroadfederation.com
Subject: ADDITIONAL OPPOSITION LETTER - The Spot Bar license application
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2022 6:28:32 PM
Attachments: The Spot Bar license application- Tenant Objection letter 9-15-2022.pdf

All,

This afternoon, I had an interesting meeting with Linda Hollibush, a tenant at 853 Randolph
Ave, who has lived there for 25 years and who lives there with her 14 year old granddaughter.

Ms. Hollibush has personally experienced being kept awake late until 1:00 a.m. and 2:00
a.m. by people who stayed on the outdoor patio even after the bar closed.  

While not mentioned in the letter, she told me that, occasionally, bar patrons sit in their parked
vehicles and loudly play music on their radios, which disturbs her.  Unfortunately, the bar
owner cannot control the bar patrons.

Ms. Hollibush joins in opposing the bar's license application.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Regards,

Robert Leibman

-- 
Robert Leibman, Pres.
Realty Professionals, LLC
Cell (612) 701-9654
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